Retirement And
Recreation EXpo

The Art Society was invited to attend the Sutherland Shire Retirement & Recreation Expo on
Saturday 15 February, which was put on by Sutherland Shire Council.

We understand the Council was very pleased with the attendance this year with over 1,000 people
attending during the day. We had a lot of enquiries regarding our classes and

handed out of lot of flyers and look forward to seeing some new members over the next few
weeks.

I feel sure our Art Society was very well represented on the day with a lot of people stopping to
admire our art works on display.

I would like to personally thank our volunteers on the day, Lyn Pieterse, Adele Wright,
Carolynne Martin, Bert & Val Griffin, Diane Pattinson and Ken Noad who gave up their time to
help out on the stall.




